
BUILDING ON THE NORTH: 
Construction Trades During the Pandemic 

This program is funded by the Government of Ontario.  

The Successes and Struggles Faced By the Construction Trades 
During the Pandemic:  A Web Event 

 

Skills Ontario and the North Superior Workforce Planning Board are                
co-hosting a web event on February 23rd to speak about skilled trades and                       
apprenticeships during the pandemic. Register here and join us for this           
informative online session. This webinar will include information on the      
successes and struggles faced in the Northwestern Ontario during the        
pandemic.  
 
Our Panel of speakers will include: Harold Lindstrom from the Thunder Bay 
Construction Association, John Degiacomo from Anishinabek   Employment 
and Training Services, and Bruce Kruger from the Carpenters   Union Local 
1669. The North Superior Workforce Planning Board will discuss demand shifts 
and growth within skilled trades and Skills Ontario will highlight some            
innovative ways younger people are being engaged. 
  
Date and Time 
Tuesday, February 23, 2021 
10:00AM – 11:30AM 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/building-on-the-north-the-construction-trades-during-the-pandemic-tickets-138695557145

